
Sensitivity: Internal

Temporary Schedule 

Extended until 30 Aug 24

Dear Trade Partner,

We wanted to bring your attention to the changes in Qatar Airways’ flight schedule 

from Iran, effective until 30 August 2024 .

Please refer to GDS for the updated Schedule.  

For any rebooking or reissue inquiries, Kindly refer to our Schedule Change | 

Qatar Airways

For more assistance, please contact our contact center team or our Qatar Airways 

Sales Representative.

We thank you for your understanding and support.

Regards,

Qatar Airways

22Aug/THR-QR-1105-TSS-24

https://www.qatarairways.com/tradeportal/en-ir/policies/Schedule-change.html

